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Capacity Building in Nutrition:  
The Future of the Academic Workforce 

 
Nutrition is important to health and wellbeing as well as disease 
prevention and management. The public look up to health 
professionals for sound and safe nutritional advice, however, they 
often have variable training. 

Dr Sumantra Ray, RNutr. (Public Health) and Celia Laur, 
RNutr. (Public Health)  from the UK Need for Nutrition Education 
Programme will be discussing the need for nutrition education 
among healthcare professionals as well as the importance of 
developing an applied nutrition workforce. 

Tuesday, November 5, 2013 

AULA MAGNA (Strada Dell'Università, 12) 

Time: 15.00 -16.00 
The Need for Nutrition Education Programme works in partnership 
with the following organisations: 

 

DIPARTIMENTO DI MEDICINA CLINICA E SPERIMENTALE 

DIPARTIMENTO DI SCIENZE DEGLI ALIMENTI	
  


